Village of Chaumont Planning Board Special Meeting & Public Hearing November 24, 2020

The Special Meeting was called to order at 6:04 PM by Chairperson Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer. Those attending were Chairperson Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer; Board Members: Robin Grovesteen, Bryan Stumpf; Resident: Richard Wallace

OLD BUSINESS:

Chairperson Bonisteel-Schweitzer explained that the Public Hearing of November 10, 2020 for the Wallace Subdivision Application was still open, paused the special meeting and moved to proceed with the Hearing.

PUBLIC HEARING ON WALLACE SUBDIVISION

Chairperson Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer reconvened the Public Hearing at 6:08 PM. Mr. Wallace presented the revised survey map as previously requested by the VPB, and next steps for him to follow were discussed. Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer asked for public comment and, hearing none, called for a motion on the subdivision. Robin Grovesteen made the motion to approve the Wallace subdivision; Hartley B-S seconded the motion; all were in favor and the motion was granted. Chairperson B-S then affixed her signature to the maps and returned two copies to Wallace.

ADJOURNMENT:

Motion to close the hearing and to adjourn the special meeting was made by Member Grovesteen and seconded by Chairperson Boinxteel-Schweitzer. All were in favor; the Public Hearing was closed and the meeting was adjourned at 6:35 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Robin Grovesteen